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school division

“Seeking the Truth” - John:6
“The task of the modern educator is not to cut down jungles but irrigate
deserts”. - C.S. Lewis

Phone: 403 359 3835. Website:https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
Please call if a student is sick or will be absent!

Taber Christian High School News and Notes:
September 26-Oct 02, 2022

Monday, Sept 26 - Grade 12 Grad Meeting
Tuesday, Sept 27

Wednesday, Sept 28

Thursday, Sep 29 - TCHS Orange Shirt Day
Friday, Sept 30 - No School!

School Year Calendar 2022-2023

Sept 30 - First Nations Reconciliation day Holiday - no school
Oct 10 - Thanksgiving Holiday - no school

Oct 18 - School Pictures!

Oct 21 - Professional Learning day - no school

Nov 09 - Picture Retakes

Nov 11 - Remembrance Day holiday - no school

Nov 14 - Division Professional Learning day - no school

Dec 23 - no school (start of Christmas holidays).

Reminders!!

- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835. Please let the office know
if your son or daughter will be absent from school - this includes arriving late or leaving
early!

- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca. Check regularly for calendar dates,
athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.

All grade 12 parents
and students are invited to attend this meeting. At the
meeting we will be discussing overall parameters for

fundraising, grad trip, grad ceremony & dinner plan as well
as other considerations surrounding grade 12 grad. At this
meeting we will also be putting together a grad committee. We would love to see you there!


https://tchs.horizon.ab.ca
http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca

= —— School pictures are scheduled for October 18!! Retakes will be
available on November 09.

Grade 12 grad pictures have been booked for Feb 7!

PowerSchool!

PowerSchool is the program we use to schedule courses for students and to input their
marks. All of our students should be able to sign in to PowerSchool either by logging
into the PowerSchool website - go to www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca and select “PowerSchool
Access for Parents and Students” under the Quicklinks. Parents should have received
an information sheet explaining how to create their account if they are new users. If
there are any problems or questions, please let Mrs Hoekstra know in the office.
403-359-3835

Save the date!! We will be having our Grand Opening for TCHS on

Wednesday, October 05 at 5:30 pm!! The evening will involve school
tours, a short program and a roast beef dinner. Donations will be
accepted. If you would like to attend, please RSVP by emailing
inessman r@gmail.com

Athletics:

The goal of our athletics program is developing character people who serve God and others,
and that we are all on the same team.

Students involved in X Country have begun practicing in their PE classes.

All athletes/families should have received a number of forms which are needed to be filled out, and can be
returned to the office. The following forms need to be returned to the office.
o ASAA- Player Form (In order to compete in any high school athletics, our athletes need to fill out this
form)
Athlete Medical History Form- In order to compete, all athletes need to complete
Volunteer Driver Authorization Form- All Parents who drive for our teams will need to complete this
form and submit it to the office
o Team Fees of $100 for JV and SV players also must be paid to the office. These payments can
be made in cash or through cheque to ‘Taber Christian High School’.

We have a number of tournaments this weekend (Tier 1 Boys @ Winston Churchill as
well as our Senior High Varsity Boys and Girls teams @ Senator Gershaw in Bow
Island). For details on this and future tournaments students and parents can connect
with their coaches.

Thanks for your support!
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